
SMS Sunday Message: September 20  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week 
of September 21 - 25.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family 
via email and will also be available on our website under the Sunday 
Messages Tab. 

 

● I would like to thank all of our families, students and staff who participated 

in our Tech Help and Google Classroom Support event.  I hope families 

that were able to attend felt supported and more prepared for remote 

learning.  There is a possibility of us doing this again, so please listen for 

event dates. 

 

●  Parents/guardians and students, tomorrow, Monday, September 21, you 

will receive an important message concerning how we will adjust remote 

learning to better support you and our staff at SMS.  I will be sharing this 

information with our staff first tomorrow morning.  You will receive more 

information tomorrow evening as well as throughout the week so that all of 

our SMS family are prepared for these changes.  Again, we hope that these 

changes will provide a more realistic structure so that all involved are 

successful.  Stay tuned!  

 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), 
our Facebook page and our website for more important information 
on school events.  Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is 
pleased to serve our community! 


